
From: John Bolecek
To: Eastman, Jeff R. - PDR
Subject: Comment on hull st for UDC
Date: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 8:56:15 AM

To UDC:

Please request the following changes on the hull st project:

West of Hey St / Derwent Rd: These plans should be designed to allow Pocosham Greenway to cross
Hull St here in the future whether midblock or at Hey St / Derwent Rd intersection

o   If mid block across – consider shortening the left turn lane to Derwent Rd so a
proper midblock crossing could occur

o   If at intersection place another pedestrian crossing on the west side of the
intersection

-          Every signalized intersection crossing Hull st should have a crosswalk and pedestrian signal

-          Place pedestrian crossing on Orcutt Lane across Hull St

-          Place pedestrian Crossing across Hull at Byrce St

 Thanks,

John
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